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COVID-19 Reopening Guidance: Fall Activities 
 

- Key Points for Spectators attending extra-curricular events at 
Knoxville Community Schools:  
 

- Masks are required for spectators  
- Children younger than school-age are not required to wear a mask.  

 
- There will be no limit to the number of spectators at events as long as social distancing 

can be maintained.  
- Spectators in the same family may sit or stand together, but should social 

distance from others.  
- All other spectators should use six feet of social distancing.  

 
- Students in 6th grade and younger must sit with their parents throughout the duration 

of the contest and not in a student section of older kids.  

- Parents of children this age cannot drop these children off at our events 

unsupervised.  

 

● If masks are not worn by spectators and/or if social distancing is not maintained by 

spectators, capacity restrictions may have to be enacted at any time.  

 
 
 


